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PRESS RELEASE 

 
NUMBER 
2016-010 

SUBJECT 
Residential Burglary Suspect Arrested 

OR# 43-1603-002784 

DATE 
04/08/16 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

(Wilton Manors, FL)- On March 07, 2016 shortly after 8:00 AM, the Wilton Manors 
Police Department (WMPD) responded to a delayed residential burglary that occurred 
in the 2700 block of NE 2 Avenue. The suspect entered the residence through an 
unlocked back door while the resident was asleep and took miscellaneous items from 
within the residence.  
 
Upon Officers arrival the suspect had already left from the residence. Officers were 
able to obtain surveillance video from the resident. The video shows the suspect 
ringing the doorbell at the residence and attempting to open the front door. Through an 
investigation Detectives were able to identify the subject as twenty-two year old 
Christopher Jean Paul. 
 
On April 06, 2016 Detectives from WMPD arrested Jean Paul who is currently being 
held at the Broward County Sheriff’s Office Main Jail on multiple charges to include 
one count of Burglary occupied structure unarmed, one count of Grand Theft more 
than $300 and less than $5,000 and one count of Violation of Probation for Robbery 
with a non-deadly weapon.  
 
Please see the attached photos of the subject.  
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Officer Jennifer Bickhardt  
Public Information Officer 
954-390-2150 
954-866-5848 (Cell) 
jbickhardt@wmpd.org 
 



Page 2 of 2 

 

                 
 

       

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTOPHER R. JEAN-PAUL DOB: 07/25/93 


